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Diary Dates 

Monday 1st May             

School closed for May 

Day Bank Holiday 

 Wednesday 3rd and 

10th May First Holy 

Communion lesson in 

school Parent and 

child 3.30-4.30 

Monday 8th May 

School closed for 

King’s Coronation 

Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th -Friday 

12th May Year 6 SATs 

all week. Full 

attendance            

Year 6 this week 

please 

Thursday 18th May  

4.00-5.00pm  

meeting for parents 

of children going on 

residential to Grinton 

 

Friday 19th May 

King’s Coronation 

Celebration 

Pupils invited to wear 

something red, white 

or blue. 

9.10-10.00am Grinton 

meeting for parents. 

 

 

Friday 26th May 

School closes at 1pm 

 

 

Sunday 11th June 

Feast of Corpus 

Christi 

 

 

Monday 12th June 

Children to, wear 

something red for 

our school feast day. 

 

  

Sunday 25th June 

1pm 

First Holy 

Communion 

Corpus Christi 

church for the 

children attending 

the after-school 

classes. 

 Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for the Summer  

term are:  
- Confidence and Determination 

- Trust 

- Courage  

- Discernment/ Wisdom  

 

 
 

 

                   

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Our Wonderful ‘Stars of the Week’   
24th-28th April 2023 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 
Reception 1 
Miss Horkan 

Adomas For applying his phonic skills when reading. 

Reception 2 
Miss Kemp 

Enoch For wonderful writing. 

Year 1 
Miss Kirk 

Nellie 
For working hard and her wonderful independent writing this 

week.  

Atarah 
For working hard and her wonderful independent writing this 

week. 

Year 1/2 
Mrs Child 

Connie 
For applying her skills and knowledge to e best of her abilities 

in all areas of her school life. 

Krisha 
For applying her phonics knowledge to her written work more 

independently. 

Year 2 
Mrs Kilvington 

Charlie For being a helpful friend to people around him. 

Aeron For working really hard in class. 

Year 3 
Mr Herron 

Alfie 
For his contributions to lessons and discussions throughout 

the week. 

Keyla For a great improvement in her focus this week. 

Year 4 
Miss Moore 

Amy 
For making valid contributions, working hard and for being 

focused during all her lessons.  

Jessica Z 
For contributing in all lessons, for a great improvement in her 

times tables and for working hard in all lessons. 

Year 4/5 
Mr Goodall 

Dior For ensuring all her work is presented to a high standard.   

Evie 
For being a brilliant role model in class, sharing ideas in class 

discussions and supporting peers.  

Year 5/6 
Mr Doyle 

Miss Guy 

Nicola For working hard in her writing and maths this week. 

Harley For being focused and giving his all in his work this week. 

Year 6 
Miss Oxley 

Thabilsile For working exceptionally hard all week. 

Shane For working exceptionally hard all week. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Skills Builder Award  
21st-28 April 2023 

Class 
Skills Builder 

Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The receiving, retaining and processing of 

information or ideas. 

This skill is all about being able to 

effectively receive information – 

regardless of where it comes from. 

Initially, the skill steps concentrate on 

being able to listen effectively to others 

– including being able to remember 

short instructions, understanding why 

others are communicating and 

recording important information. 

Reception 1 Lilly 

Reception 2 Isla 

Year 1 Alana 

Year 1/2 Amber 

Year 2 Chidiebube 

Year 3 Ryan 

Year 4 Oliver 

Year 4/5 Faith 

Year 5/6 Damian 

Year 6 Jenson 

These children have all displayed amazing ‘Listening’ skills this week. 



 

 

What has been happening in school this week 

This half term, Year 4/5 are learning about game creation in ICT. This week, 

they evaluated different games before planning and creating their own maze 

game using software on Purple Mash. The children enjoyed exploring the 

different features they could include in their games. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 3 have been absorbed by our 'Plants' topic in science.  

This week, they dissected some flowers to identify the different parts 

and functions of the flower. They have also been monitoring their 

investigation about what plants need to grow - the class will be writing 

up their results next week. 
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Upcoming event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to Year 6 SATs week, we will be celebrating the coronation of King Charles III on Friday 

19th May. 

On this day pupils are invited to come to school wearing red, white or blue. 

During the day pupils will take part in traditional games and in the afternoon will come 

together as a school to sing celebratory songs and enjoy an ice cream on the field. 

We look forward to coming together as a school to celebrate this special occasion. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Enjoy the long weekend! 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh  

and the team at  

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

 

Notices 

 

King’s Coronation Celebrations 2023 


